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Getting the books wildfly cookbook luigi fugaro packt publishing now is not type of inspiring means.
You could not and no-one else going like ebook deposit or library or borrowing from your friends to
admittance them. This is an agreed simple means to specifically get lead by on-line. This online
revelation wildfly cookbook luigi fugaro packt publishing can be one of the options to accompany you
with having supplementary time.
It will not waste your time. consent me, the e-book will enormously declare you new thing to read. Just
invest tiny time to retrieve this on-line declaration wildfly cookbook luigi fugaro packt publishing as
capably as evaluation them wherever you are now.
eBook Writing: This category includes topics like cookbooks, diet books, self-help, spirituality, and
fiction. Likewise, if you are looking for a basic overview of a resume from complete book, you may get
it here in one touch.
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With the increasing demand for distributed systems for Java applications, WildFly offers a robust
platform on which to deploy and manage your services. As a matter of fact, WildFly 9 is a fully
certified Java EE 7 platform and provides remote management tools, such as the redesigned Admin Console
and the new and powerful Command Line Interface (CLI). With practical and accessible material, you will
begin by learning to set up your WildFly runtime environment, and progress to selecting appropriate
operational models, managing subsystems, and conquering the CLI. You will then walk through the
different balancing and clustering techniques, simultaneously learning about role-based access control
and then developing applications targeting WildFly and Docker.
Create modular scalable enterprise-grade applications with JBoss Enterprise Application Platform 7
About This Book Leverage the power of JBoss EAP 7 along with Java EE 7 to create professional
enterprise grade applications. Get you applications cloud ready and make them highly scalable using
this advanced guide. Become a pro Java Developer and move ahead of the crowd with this advanced
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practical guide. Who This Book Is For The ideal target audience for this book is Java System
Administrators who already have some experience with JBoss EAP and who now want explore in depth
creating Enterprise grade apps with the latest JBoss EAP version. What You Will Learn Configure
services using the Command Line Interface Deliver fault tolerant server configurations Harden the
application server with advanced techniques Expand the application server's horizon with tools such as
like Docker/OpenShift Create enterprise ready configurations using clustering techniques. Deliver
advanced security solutions and learn how to troubleshoot common network/performance issues In Detail
The JBoss Enterprise Application Platform (EAP) has been one of the most popular tools for Java
developers to create modular, cloud-ready, and modern applications. It has achieved a reputation for
architectural excellence and technical savvy, making it a solid and efficient environment for
delivering your applications. The book will first introduce application server configuration and the
management instruments that can be used to control the application server. Next, the focus will shift
to enterprise solutions such as clustering, load balancing, and data caching; this will be the core of
the book. We will also discuss services provided by the application server, such as database
connectivity and logging. We focus on real-world example configurations and how to avoid common
mistakes. Finally, we will implement the knowledge gained so far in terms of Docker containers and
cloud availability using RedHat's OpenShift. Style and approach If you are a Java developer who wants
to level-up to modern day Java web development with the latest Java EE 7 and JBoss EAP 7, this book is
the ideal solution for you. It addresses (in a clear and simple way) proof-of-concept scenarios such as
clustering and cloud and container configurations, and explains how to solve common issues.
Discover how cloud-native microservice architecture helps you to build dynamically scalable
applications by using the most widely used and adopted runtime environments Key FeaturesBuild robust
cloud-native applications using a variety of toolsUnderstand how to configure both Amazon Web Services
(AWS) and Docker clouds for high availabilityExplore common design patterns used in building and
deploying microservices architecture.Book Description Businesses today are evolving rapidly, and
developers now face the challenge of building applications that are resilient, flexible, and native to
the cloud. To achieve this, you'll need to be aware of the environment, tools, and resources that
you're coding against. The book will begin by introducing you to cloud-native architecture and
simplifying the major concepts. You'll learn to build microservices in Jakarta EE using MicroProfile
with Thorntail and Narayana LRA. You'll then delve into cloud-native application x-rays, understanding
the MicroProfile specification and the implementation/testing of microservices. As you progress
further, you'll focus on continuous integration and continuous delivery, in addition to learning how to
dockerize your services. You'll also cover concepts and techniques relating to security, monitoring,
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and troubleshooting problems that might occur with applications after you've written them. By the end
of this book, you will be equipped with the skills you need to build highly resilient applications
using cloud-native microservice architecture. What you will learnIntegrate reactive principles in
MicroProfile microservices architectureExplore the 12-factors-app paradigm and its implicationsGet the
best out of Java versions 8 and 9 to implement a microservice based on ThorntailUnderstand what
OpenShift is and why it is so important for an elastic architectureBuild a Linux container image using
Docker and scale the application using KubernetesImplement various patterns such as, Circuit Breaker
and bulkheadsGet to grips with the DevOps methodology using continuous integration (CI) and continuous
deployment (CD)Who this book is for This book is for developers with basic knowledge of Java EE and
HTTP-based application principles who want to learn how to build, test and scale Java EE microservices.
No prior experience of writing microservices in Java EE is required.
If you want to develop faster and smarter cloud application, then WildFly is at your rescue. The book
will teach you how to use WildFly Swarm and OpenShift to develop and deploy your applications in cloud
environment emphasizing the benefits of those solutions: right-sizing the application, easy development
and release process, on-demand ...
Get more control of your applications performances in development and production and know how to meet
your Service Level Agreement on critical microservices. Key Features Learn how to write a JavaEE
application with performance constraints (Service Level Agreement—SLA) leveraging the platform Learn
how to identify bottlenecks and hotspots in your application to fix them Ensure that you are able to
continuously control your performance in production and during development Book Description The ease
with which we write applications has been increasing, but with this comes the need to address their
performance. A balancing act between easily implementing complex applications and keeping their
performance optimal is a present-day need. In this book, we explore how to achieve this crucial balance
while developing and deploying applications with Java EE 8. The book starts by analyzing various Java
EE specifications to identify those potentially affecting performance adversely. Then, we move on to
monitoring techniques that enable us to identify performance bottlenecks and optimize performance
metrics. Next, we look at techniques that help us achieve high performance: memory optimization,
concurrency, multi-threading, scaling, and caching. We also look at fault tolerance solutions and the
importance of logging. Lastly, you will learn to benchmark your application and also implement
solutions for continuous performance evaluation. By the end of the book, you will have gained insights
into various techniques and solutions that will help create high-performance applications in the Java
EE 8 environment. What you will learn Identify performance bottlenecks in an application Locate
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application hotspots using performance tools Understand the work done under the hood by EE containers
and its impact on performance Identify common patterns to integrate with Java EE applications Implement
transparent caching on your applications Extract more information from your applications using Java EE
without modifying existing code Ensure constant performance and eliminate regression Who this book is
for If you're a Java developer looking to improve the performance of your code or simply wanting to
take your skills up to the next level, then this book is perfect for you.
Build microservices-based enterprise applications with the latest version of Java EE Key FeaturesCreate
microservices in Spring and deploy them with Docker and Mesos Examine a number of real-world use cases
and hands-on code examplesDevelop distributed applications based on microservices architectureBook
Description Cloud-based applications have been increasingly in demand, and this has caused a shift from
monolithic to microservice applications. With the help of Java EE 8 Microservices, you‘ll get to grips
with the components of Java EE 8 and understand how they are used to implement microservices. This book
explains how a monolithic application is transformed into a microservice application, then helps you
connect it in a traditional way and use advanced approaches for asynchronous communication. Once you
have learned the basics, you’ll explore advanced topics to make your microservices robust, scalable,
and secure. Microservices form distributed applications, and by the end of this book you’ll have
discovered how to develop, pack, ship, and support distributed applications using Java EE. What you
will learnBuild microservices from the ground up with Java EE 8Implement and deploy microservices with
Spring BootDevelop reactive pipelines for asynchronous communicationUse caching mechanisms and JSON Web
Token (JWT) to create scalable and secure microservicesEmpower microservices with the Micro Profile
effort and implement health checks, fault tolerance, and monitoring mechanismsUse containers to build
and deploy microservicesCreate contract-first documentation with Swagger and API BlueprintWho this book
is for Java EE 8 Microservices is for Java EE developers keen to build microservice-based enterprise
applications.
A practical guide for building effective enterprise solutions with Java EE 8 Key Features Recipes to
get you up-and-running with Java EE 8 application development Learn how to apply the major Java EE 8
APIs and specifications Implement microservices and Reactive programming with Java EE 8 Book
Description Java EE is a collection of technologies and APIs to support Enterprise Application
development. The choice of what to use and when can be dauntingly complex for any developer. This book
will help you master this. Packed with easy to follow recipes, this is your guide to becoming
productive with Java EE 8. You will begin by seeing the latest features of Java EE 8, including major
Java EE 8 APIs and specifications such as JSF 2.3, and CDI 2.0, and what they mean for you. You will
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use the new features of Java EE 8 to implement web-based services for your client applications. You
will then learn to process the Model and Streaming APIs using JSON-P and JSON-B and will learn to use
the Java Lambdas support offered in JSON-P. There are more recipes to fine-tune your RESTful
development, and you will learn about the Reactive enhancements offered by the JAX-RS 2.1
specification. Later on, you will learn about the role of multithreading in your enterprise
applications and how to integrate them for transaction handling. This is followed by implementing
microservices with Java EE and the advancements made by Java EE for cloud computing. The final set of
recipes shows you how take advantage of the latest security features and authenticate your enterprise
application. At the end of the book, the Appendix shows you how knowledge sharing can change your
career and your life. What you will learn Actionable information on the new features of Java EE 8 Using
the most important APIs with real and working code Building server side applications, web services, and
web applications Deploying and managing your application using the most important Java EE servers
Building and deploying microservices using Java EE 8 Building Reactive application by joining Java EE
APIs and core Java features Moving your application to the cloud using containers Practical ways to
improve your projects and career through community involvement Who this book is for This book is for
developers who want to become proficient with Java EE 8 for their enterprise application development.
Basic knowledge of Java is assumed
"Having been born a freeman, and for more than thirty years enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free
State—and having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold into Slavery, where I remained, until
happily rescued in the month of January, 1853, after a bondage of twelve years—it has been suggested
that an account of my life and fortunes would not be uninteresting to the public." -an excerpt
Build your own enterprise applications and integration flows with JBoss and its products About This
Book Build fast, smart, and flexible applications using JBoss Couple one or more JBoss products to
effectively solve various business problems Explore the JBoss product ecosystem for improving the
performance of your projects Who This Book Is For If you are a Java developer who wants to have a
complete view of the JBoss ecosystem or quickly explore a specific JBoss Product, then this is the book
you want. Integrators and consultants, familiar with JBoss, who want integrate several JBoss products
within their ongoing project will also find this book useful. What You Will Learn Create new
applications or integrate existing systems with JBoss products Setup and manage a JBoss domain Setup
and manage a JBoss Fuse cluster with Fabric and Apache Karaf Create and deploy OSGi applications on
JBoss Fuse containersv Manage enterprise data with JBoss Datagrid Aggregate various data sources with
JBoss Data virtualization to offer data as a service Optimize your business and workflows with both
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JBoss Business RulesManagement System and JBoss Business Process Management platforms. In Detail Have
you often wondered what is the best JBoss product to solve a specific problem? Do you want to get
started with a specific JBoss product and know how to integrate different JBoss products in your IT
Systems? Then this is the book for you. Through hands-on examples from the business world, this guide
presents details on the major products and how you can build your own Enterprise services around the
JBoss ecosystem. Starting with an introduction to the JBoss ecosystem, you will gradually move on to
developing and deploying clustered application on JBoss Application Server, and setting up high
availability using undertow or HA proxy loadbalancers. As you are moving to a micro service archicture,
you will be taught how to package existing Java EE applications as micro service using Swarm or create
your new micro services from scratch by coupling most popular Java EE frameworks like JPA, CDI with
Undertow handlers. Next, you will install and configure JBoss Data grid in development and production
environments, develop cache based applications and aggregate various data source in JBoss data
virtualization. You will learn to build, deploy, and monitor integration scenarios using JBoss Fuse and
run both producers/consumers applications relying on JBoss AMQ. Finally, you will learn to develop and
run business workflows and make better decisions in your applications using Drools and Jboss BPM Suite
Platform. Style and Approach The book works through the major JBoss products, with examples and
instructions to help you understand each product and how they work together.
This is one of the most significant military books of the twentieth century. By an outstanding soldier
of independent mind, it pushed forward the evolution of land warfare and was directly responsible for
German armoured supremacy in the early years of the Second World War. Published in 1937, the result of
15 years of careful study since his days on the German General Staff in the First World War, Guderian's
book argued, quite clearly, how vital the proper use of tanks and supporting armoured vehicles would be
in the conduct of a future war. When that war came, just two years later, he proved it, leading his
Panzers with distinction in the Polish, French and Russian campaigns. Panzer warfare had come of age,
exactly as he had forecast. This first English translation of Heinz Guderian's classic book - used as a
textbook by Panzer officers in the war - has an introduction and extensive background notes by the
modern English historian Paul Harris.
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